
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Tel : 04-2615669 No. 4. Green Hall, 

Fax/Tel : 04-2628664 1st Floor, 
E-mail : secretariat@penangbar.org 10200 Penang, 
Website : www.penangbar.org Malaysia. 

 

JAWATANKUASA PEGUAM PULAU PINANG 
PENANG BAR COMMITTEE 

 
 
CPC 17/23                         2 June 2023 
 
To Members of the Penang Bar, 
 

Request for Feedback on Conveyancing Practice Issues 
 
The Conveyancing Practice Subcommittee is in the midst of scheduling meetings with the Penang High 
Court (matters relating to conveyancing practice only), Stamp Office, Real Property Gains Tax (RPGT) 
Department and any other relevant authorities. 
 
In view of this, we would like to request Members’ feedback, i.e. queries or complaints relating to these 
authorities in order for us to raise the same with them in the hope of a long-term solution. In your 
feedback to us, kindly provide relevant details such as dates, a summary of the subject matter of 
concern and etc. 
 
We therefore invite and welcome Members’ feedback here before 16 June 2023 at 5:00 p.m.  
 
Members are advised to take note of the above information on an urgent basis. 
 
Ong May Joyce  
Chairman 
Conveyancing Practice Subcommittee 
 

https://forms.gle/idqu9jEEyEys3g8H7

